
 
Virtual program “MUPY Online Welcoming 2020” for new MUPY freshmen
 

August 1, 2020 
 
On Saturday, August 1, 2020, MUPY Student Association virtually arranged an online program called
’MUPY Online Welcoming 2020’ via Cisco Webex Meetings for new MUPY freshmen, a total of 157
students, who successfully passed a national examination and admission to Mahidol University’s
Faculty of Pharmacy. This virtual activity mainly aimed to establish a relationship among MUPY
freshmen as well as to provide essential information and experiences in terms of living and studying
at Mahidol University’s Salaya Campus where Mahidol University’s students have to stay for the whole
year of their 1st-year study. Moreover, this provided them an opportunity to build a new
relationship among MUPY undergraduate students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2735


